From: Paul Brady

To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;
John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org

Subject: Oceano SVRA

Date: Saturday, March 17, 2018 3:10:51 PM

Hello,

My name is Paul Brady and my family and | have been going to the SVRA in Oceano since | was
a kid in the early 80s. We have camped and recreated for over 30 years at this park. My wife
and | spent our honeymoon at this SVRA. We bring our 4 wheel drives and ATV to this park to
enjoy time with family and friends. It is sad to see a continual barrage of lawsuits trying to

shut it down.

Please before you make a decision get the answers to these questions,
what percentage of dust is coming from the SVRA?
what impact does the marine biological material coming from the ocean have on all the air

monitoring data?

I ask that you be diligent in your efforts as it relates to keeping this park open for the
enjoyment of all citizens.

Thank you,
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